
Dear Club Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you of an important change in 

our club membership policy that will take effect on [Effective Date]. 

After careful consideration and input from our members, the following changes will be 

implemented: 

• [Change 1]: [Brief description of change] 

• [Change 2]: [Brief description of change] 

• [Change 3]: [Brief description of change] 

We believe these changes will enhance the overall experience of our members and strengthen our 

club community. We encourage you to reach out with any questions or feedback you may have 

regarding this policy update. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Club Name] 


